FLOYD COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

Henry Webb, Superintendent Jeff Stumbo, Chair - District 3
106 North Front Avenue Lt Comte Vs sk, Mo
Prestonsburg, Kentucky 41653 Rhonda Meade, Member - District 4
Telephone (606) 886-2354 Fax (606) 886-8862 Sherty Robinson, MemberDistrict S
www.floyd.kyschools.us

Consent Agenda Item{Action Item):

Consider naming McDowell Elementary/Osborne Elementary/South Floyd Middle consolidated
K-8 school ‘South Floyd Elementary’ with the Raider as the mascot and school colors of Black,
Silver, White, and Purple.

Applicable Statute(s}), Regulation:
KRS 162.90 General Powers and Duties of the Board

History / Background Information:

McDowell Elementary and Osborne Elementary will be closing after the 2016-2017 school year

and students from each of these schools will be attending at the site of the current South Floyd
Middle/High School. South Floyd Middle students will remain in the building and the school will
be a K-8 school. This proposal is to name that K-8 school ‘South Floyd Elementary’ and to retain
the South Floyd mascot of Raiders and the school colors of Black, Silver, White, and Purple.

Fiscal/Budgetary Impact:
N/A

Recommended Action:
Approve as presented.

Contact Person(s);
Kristina Springer 886-4519

Director uperin nt

Date:
June 27, 2016

‘The Floyd County Board of Education does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, age, religion, marital
status, sex, or disability in employment, educational programs, or activities as set forth in Title IX & V1, and in Section 504.



